Jocelyne Tobin

I have recently learnt as a member of VLV (Voice of the Listener Viewer) that Ofcom is running
a consultation on new quotas for radio comedy and drama. Whilst the implication may not be
to reduce the amount that these quotas have operated it is rather worrying that this may be
So.

| am a long term listener of the excellent drama broadcast on Radios 3 and 4. The originality
and depth of so many of these productions have given me hours of great pleasure. The
standard is as high as ever.
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